From: Rouse Vallotton <vallotton@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 10:19 AM
To: Matt Martin
Subject: Cherry Creek Rezoning

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Valdosta. Maintain caution when opening external
links/attachments

Dear Sir,

| am opposed to the plans that have been submitted. The density would be too much. There have already been
numerous noise complaints coming from the smaller subdivision behind us. The traffic would not be able to safely
handle the volume. | propose R15 lots on the exterior and R10 lots on the interior. This would blend more comfortably
with Windsor Park’s R15 zoning and be safer and better suited for the area.

Respectfully,

Rouse Vallotton

114 Princeton Lane

Valdosta, GA 31605



